Mr. John Sampson

22502 N. Hermosillo Dr.
Sun City West, AZ. 85375
Dear Mr. Sampson:

Thank you for your recent reception report for KDIS, Los Angeles.

Yes - your original report to us must have been misdirected ; we’re are always
eager and willing to respond to DX’ers requests for verification.

During the time of your reception, KDIS was operating into a non-directional
antenna, with an antenna input power of 50 kW.

I have reviewed your reception report and can confirm that you were listening
to KDIS between 1901 - 1913 PDST on the 23 of April, 1998. Though we have
no recorded ‘log’ of the events you mention as having heard, these details are
consistent with our format.

Best Wishes, and Good DX!

Mike Worrall
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Assistant Chief Engineer




